I am writing to let you know that it is unbelievable that some in your panel believe that there is "no political will" to replace the current income tax system. I think anyone who believes that needs to get out and discuss the idea with their constituents. Everyone that I discuss this issue with would be very grateful if a new fair and simple plan were put into place.

I am a big proponent of the plan outlined by H.R. 25 which discussed in detail at the website  <http://fairtax.org/> http://www.fairtax.org. 

The current tax code is just too complicated, too intrusive and takes too much time and money to stay in compliance. I am a software engineer and believe in the KISS principal (Keep It Simple, Stupid). Many issues facing the nation today would benefit from applying the KISS principal, let's start by fixing our tax codes.

I thought President Bush did an excellent job of making known that he wants to reform the current tax code during the recent presidential campaign. During the next four years you have a great opportunity to make needed changes. Please help the President make tax reform become a reality. 

Thanks,

Eric Beery
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